Chicago Public Schools
New Field School

BAC Meeting Minutes
February 21, 2023
Library

9:15-10:15 a.m.

ELPT, Lauren Kim, welcomed and opened the meeting.
Ms. Neida Martinez attended the meeting to help with interpretation.

Dana Arias introduced her book, “Dear Parents” and explained how
the copies of her books would be distributed at the end of the meeting.

Danae Gomez Velez from the Children and Family Benefit Unit
presented on Medicaid and SNAP and offered to help any parents
sign up for the benefits at the end of her presentation.

ELPT shared the upcoming CMPC and BAC meeting dates.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:15 am
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